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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Thank you for your support so far this term.  It has been a busy but successful term and the children 
are ready for a half term break!  I do hope you have had the chance to meet with your child’s teacher 
this week.  We will be following up with those we haven’t been able to see after half term.  We aim to 
meet with everybody as it is a really important chance for you to find out how things are going in 
school. 
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CLUBS 

 

Most clubs are continuing after half term.  Those that are will be on the same day at the same time. 

All information about changes to clubs is attached to this Newsletter. 

Mr Evans Year 5/6 Boys football will restart after February half term, and Mr Snowden’s Year 

3/4 Football will continue for 2 weeks only after half term as stated on the clubs curriculum. 

 

                                  
   

Cinema Trip 

On Tuesday 4
th

 November 2014, all children in KS1 and KS2 are going to 

Reel Cinema in Blossom Street to see a film together.  They will be watching “How to Train 

Your Dragon 2” as part of National Film Week.  You should have received a flyer about this! 

 

Scholastic Book Fair 
The Book Fair is coming! It will open after school from 3.15 – 3.45 on: 

Wednesday 12th November for EYU 
Thursday 13th November KS 1 

Friday 14th November KS2 
 Monday 17th to all the school 

To mark the 50th anniversary of the publication of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory, there 
are 5 golden tickets hidden in school.  Each ticket is worth £5 to spend at the book fair. 

 
LOOK OUT FOR THESE AFTER HALF TERM!!!!!! 
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As you are all aware, we have had a vomiting bug in school.  To enable us to 

eradicate this, it is vital you follow school guidance, which states; CHILDREN ARE 

TO STAY AWAY FROM SCHOOL FOR 48 HOURS FROM THE LAST EPISODE 

OF VOMITING & DIARRHOEA. 
 

School Meals 

 

Thanks for your support this term with our School Meals.  This has been a busy few weeks as many of 

you have taken up free school meals available to children in Early Years and Key Stage 1.  We have 

greatly improved the experience for all children by making some changes to our arrangements upstairs 

which have worked well.  Please have a look at the new menu for after half term, and decide what your 

child would like.  Remember, it really helps to pay for hot dinners on Mondays of each week.  We are 

very grateful to our excellent team of MSAs who have helped to make things run so smoothly since 

September.  They have asked me to mention a couple of things: 

 

 Please help your child to choose what they would like to have from the menu as we are finding 

there is a lot of waste still! 

 

 We always try to help children show respect and good manners at lunchtimes, and the vast 

majority of the children are fabulous!  Please help reinforce this with them.  This involves helping 

to clear away after the meal and stack their trays.  Thank you for your support with this. 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

 

If you wish to place a photo order, please ensure all forms are returned to school no later than 

Friday 7
th

 November!!! 

 

Just a reminder of the usernames and passwords for Espresso 

Username : student 24256 

Password : pupilfp 

 

Halloween Disco: Friday 24th October 

 
KS1 from 6-7pm, 

KS2 from 7.15 – 8.15pm. 

£1.50 entry fee  
 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Andy Herbert 

(Head teacher) 
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